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Christine Landwehrle
78 Bartemus Trail
Nashua, NH 03063

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The Northern Pass will disrupt communities and forever change our landscape to build electricity
transmission lines carrying energy that New Hampshire does not need, to deliver it to consumers in
other states.
The destruction to our magnificent landscape will not be salvageable. New Hampshire’s beautiful forests,
including the White Mountain Forest, are world famous, and it will take hundreds of years to replace the
trees and landscape that will be destroyed.

Sincerely,
Christine Landwehrle
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